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Dear 

Please find attached the second draft of our report for 

discussion next Tuesday. We’re due to meet from 10.00am 

until 4.00pm in room in, with coffee from 9.30am. 

This version incorporates initial legal advice, comments 
from CHI Directors and a GP currently seconded to CHI. 
I’d really like us to concentrate on the key findings and 
recommendations next week and have asked Alison from the 
Communications Team to join us for half an hour at ll.00am 
to help us pull the key issues together. 

Our review of the notes of recent patients went well just 
before Easter, with no real surprises. Both Gary Ford and 
Keith Monday (police expert witnesses) commented on the 
difference in the standards of care and prescribing since 
1998. I’m aiming to have a draft report based on this 
piece of work to share with you next week. 

I shall ~.e._.w.ork.is~._._a!. home on Thursday and Friday this 
week oni    Code A    iif you need to speak in advance of 
next TueLs~ayi ....... Kerl~e~will be available in the office. 

You might want to keep an eye on the press next Monday 
when we press release the investigation of the breast 
screening service based at the Hammersmith Hospital. 
Might give us an idea of what we’ve got to come!! 

Kellie and I are looking forward to catching up with you 
all next week. 

Regards, 
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Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


